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Hate Crime Prevention Technical Assistance 
Notice of Funding Availability Q&A  

April 23, 2025 

 

Q: Is the funding meant for consultants to identify organizations in Minneapolis and provide hate 
crime training to their staff, or can a nonprofit apply for funding and then partner with a consultant?  

A: We are seeking consultants who would provide the training and advising that would be 
available.   

 

Q: Who qualifies as an eligible recipient for deliverables under this grant? 

A: Funding will be awarded to organizations providing technical assistance (consulting, training, 
etc.).   The recipients of those services can be for- or non-profit organizations located in 
Minneapolis that have a reasonable basis that they may be victims of hate crimes.   

 

Q: Can the audience for technical assistance/training be government officials? 

A: Training for government officials would not be in scope for this funding opportunity.   

 

Q: Does that grant get equally divided by the applicants who applies?  

A: Total awards will be based on a combination of proposal quality, amounts requested, and the 
level of available funds.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


